
On 7th November 2024, Bright Scholar Sr. Sec. School observed the International Day 

against Violence and Bullying at School, including Cyberbullying, under the theme 

“Protect, Educate, Empower: Learners Call for Safe and Inclusive Schools,” initiated by 

UNESCO. Students participated in awareness activities, creating impactful posters on 

themes like “Be a Buddy, Not a Bully” and “Prevention of Gender-Based Violence,” 

promoting kindness, empathy, and respect. Together, we take a step toward creating a 

safer and more inclusive school community. 


